Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim Receives the Delegation of the Movement for Change
Movement Led by Latif Moussa
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Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim, head of the Islamic Supreme Council of Iraq, received Wednesday,
24/7/2013, in his office in Baghdad, the delegation of the Movement for Change movement
(Gorran) led by Latif Moussa, head of the movement at the Parliament.

During the meeting, they discussed the political process developments in Iraq, as well as the
preparations for the elections in the region of Kurdistan. His Eminence stressed the importance
of engaging in dialogue and building bridges with everybody in order to offer the Iraqi

citizens the best.



